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VILLAGE OF CASTALIA
126 MAIN STREET
P.0.BOX 451
CASTALIA, OHIO 44824

June 27, 2022

Ms. Heather Walters

Erie County Auditor

247 Columbus Avenue, Suite 210
Sandusky, Ohio 44870

Dear Heather,

John Rogers suggested I contact you in regard to the street lighting assessments for the Village of
Castalia. I am the new Fiscal Officer and I discovered that the previous Fiscal Officer for the
Village failed to notify your office to continue with the assessments.

Please accept this letter as verification of the Village of Castalia’s desire to collect the .80 Mill
assessments for street lighting. This assessment will apply to all parcels within the Village of
Castalia excluding exempt properties (i.e. schools, churches, government owned properties, etc.)

If you need additional information, please contact me on my cell at 419-366-0631 or by email at
Kniehm.castalia@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

/\JCQ,Q
Kathy Nietin wn
Fiscal Officer
Village of Castalia

cc: File
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